
St. Joseph the Worker 

Team Meeting 
November 19, 2023 

 

Attendance: Geoff Davis, Rita Davis, Kathy Bednarchik, Joe Schatteman, Mary Alice Keith, Michelle 

Stenke, Brian Stenke, Charlene Vollmer, Nichole Pass, Sr. Judy Pfile 

 

Opening Prayer 

Geoff opened the meeting with a prayer. 

 

Approval of Previous Meeting’s Minutes 

Geoff asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the October 2023 meeting.  The movie was made 

by Kathy Bednarchik and seconded by Brian Stenke.  Motion approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Mary Alice Keith presented the treasurer’s report.  Balance as of 10/31 is $11,222.59.  Mary Alice 

presented the payments and deposits for the month.  A motion to approve the treasurer’s report was made 

by Brian Stenke and seconded by Kathy Bednarchik.  Motion approved. 

 

Mostaccioli Dinner 

Brian Stenke gave a report on the mostaccioli dinner.  Sales of sauce are continuing so revenue figures are 

not complete.  The sale of bake goods brought in $643.  A donation basket was set-up for Catholic Heart 

Workcamp and that collected $198.  Total for the dinner should clear about $3000.  Of that amount, $500 

will go to the St. Joseph’s Youth Group.  There were a couple of complaints.  One issue was that some 

customers believed the Italian Sausage was too spicy.  Another issue was that there was no butter packets 

for the breadsticks.  Brian suggested that we keep some of the butter packets from the pancake and 

sausage breakfast for next year’s mostaccioli dinner.   

 

Update of Team’s Bylaws 

Geoff and Mary Alice discussed updating the bylaws.  It was recommended that additional clarification is 

needed regarding the checking account changes.   

 

Christmas Family 

It was decided that we would provide Christmas for a needy family.  Tom and Megan Walters will take the 

lead.  Sr. Judy stated that she will find the family.  A motion was made by Mary Alice and seconded by 

Kathy Bednarchik to allocate $600 for this family. Motion approved. 

 

Closing Prayer 

Geoff led the closing prayer. 

 

December Meeting 

Next meeting:  December 17, 2023. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Joe Schatteman, Acting Secretary 

(Filling in for Mel Kuntemeier as he recovers from neck surgery) 


